
Site Visit on the Japanese Grant Aid Project 
 “The Project for Rehabilitation and Expansion 
of the Water Networks in Balqa Governorate” 

 
On June 27, 2019, H.E. Mr. Hidenao Yanagi, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan visited 

the Japanese Grant Aid project site in Balqa Governorate. The project, which is titled 
“The Project for Rehabilitation and Expansion of the Water Networks in Balqa 
Governorate” aims to improve water supply services for people in Balqa Governorate, 
where the influx of Syrian Refugees puts pressure on the water infrastructure, thereby 
contributing to the increased access to clean water and the promotion of peace and 
social stability in Jordan. 
 The construction has been running smoothly and the project will be completed in 
November, 2019. 
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